
 

 

HOWLAND ATHLETIC CLUB 

 
          April 5, 2020 

Dear HAC Families: 

 

We hope all of you, your families, and those close and around you are healthy and safe as we all 

try to navigate these unprecedented times.  Please be sure to practice good physical distancing, 

carefully wash your hands and face every time you return from a trip out of your home, and as 

often as possible while out, and be very careful to avoid crowds.  Following these simple steps 

and those of the CDC recommended guidelines will make a big difference in the near future as we 

all work together to reduce the trajectory of the coronavirus outbreak.   

 

We know you all want to get out and play baseball and softball, so do we!  The time spent on 

fields around our community is so important –- where memories are made, and life lessons 

learned.  But with these uncertain times, we need to step back and pause, pull together and beat 

this thing.  With that said, we will be extending our temporary delay through May 1st.  Once 

Howland Local Schools, state and local public health authorities say it’s safe to gather again, we 

will look to resume our season. 

 

Lastly, it is our hope that we can find ways to bring everyone back to the fields this season.  If it 

is possible, we will try.  We continue to move forward with many of the activities needed to 

prepare for our season in hopes that this will clear up and we can all play ball.  Let us make sure 

that everyone does their part and know that we are all in this together.   

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself or any of the officers listed on our 

web page Howlandac.com 

 

Remain Safe and Healthy, 

Amanda Stewart 

HAC President 

 

http://howlandac.com/

